
Western Region 
Rick Shea 

6282 Humboldt Hill Road 
Eureka, CA 95503 

(707) 444-3161
31for14@gmail.com 

Central Region 
Pat Barrett 

8311 Hwy 13 #55
Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494 

(715) 424-5059
31for14@gmail.com 

Eastern Region 
Mark Soule

89 Sam Moore Rd.
Woolwich, ME 04579

207-751-0933
soule1994@comcast.net

Dear Tournament Director: 

Any tournament director who wishes to conduct a cribbage tournament 
sanctioned by the American Cribbage Congress is required to complete the  
“Sanctioning Request Form”. This form is available on the ACC Web Site. You 
need to contact the appropriate Commissioner about plans regarding your 
tournament.  When you have both agreed on your plans, you can fill out the 
form and return it to the Commissioner. You will also need to send him a 
copy of your flier to approve. A tournament held the previous season will
have priority for that same weekend the next season. 

When your tournament has been approved, the Commissioner will send the
Editor of Cribbage World a copy of the request form for publication in the 
“Tournament Trail”. You can also have your flier printed in Cribbage World 
for a fee, and/or have it put on the ACC Website for free, by contacting the 
ACC Webmaster. You must have both your tournament and flier approved by 
the commissioner before your flier can be posted. 

You must fill out a “Sanctioned Tournament Report” after your tournament, 
and send it to your Commissioner within 14 days. These forms are also 
available on  the ACC Website. The ACC will provide you with a large, colorful 
banner proclaiming that your tournament is sanctioned by the American 
Cribbage Congress, for display at your tournament. The ACC can also provide 
scorecards and bracket sheets. Contact your Commissioner for these items.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Commissioner. 

Sincerely, 

Rick, Pat & Mark




